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GENERAL MEETING  -   Monday, April 16, 2018 – IOOF Hall – 7:30 p.m. 

I apologize for the lack of information going out – I was not at the last GM and 

Christmas party, and we did not have an executive meeting last month. 

What’s Been Happening !! 

KPI Kids – Mary-Anne Leang and Laura Drover presented “Winter Wonderland” 

to a full house on January 20th.  Over 30 children participated in this well received 

presentation.  A lot of budding actors here !! 

North Gower Winter Carnival  - Monica Cleland directed a successful murder 

mystery at this function on February 8, 2018.  Several members who were not 

involved went to enjoy the meal and cheer the actors on. 

Library Display – Sharon Sangster and Cathie Raina arranged a nostalgic display 

in the window at the library looking onto the main street.  The display was there 

about 3 weeks, beginning February 7th..   It was to celebrate our 50 years of theatre 

in the community.  Cathie posted a picture in the North Grenville Times. 

Pop-up Theatre  - another initiative to celebrate our 50th was initiated by Sharon 

Sangster.  A group of  brave souls did a scene from “Over the River and Through 

the Woods” at the Brigadoon Restaurant on February 24th.  Cathie also had a 

picture in the North Grenville Times for this. 

“An Inspector Calls” – Diane Miller is going full tilt on the spring play to be 

presented May 10, 11, 12, and a matinee May 13.  The cast includes Sandra Tobin, 

Ellie Fawcett, Ron Hallman, Rich Croteau, and two new members,  Darrell Nunn 

and Emmett Workman. 

Hope to see many of you at the General Meeting on April 16.          Lee Gaw 



 

 

 


